From: Chow A

To: <u>LegislativeServices</u> **Subject:** Bby zoning bylaw 1965

**Date:** Tuesday, May 30, 2023 2:31:35 PM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Andrew Chow 46-7220 Edmonds Street Burnaby, BC V3N 4T9

Dear Mayor and Council,

As a member of Edmonds Place Housing Co-op, I am concerned about the connection from Kingsway to 14 Ave via the subject site. Specifically, as a father of two, I am concerned that traffic is increasing, increasing noise and the amber pedestrian controlled light at Edmonds St at 16th Street is dangerous. Furthermore, with an increased number of neighbours, the connections to the Highline (bike and pedestrian) and areas where crossing the street can become more dangerous. Please take this into consideration.

Thank you,

--

Andrew Chow



Virus-free.www.avg.com